
DIANNE FEINSTEIN 
CALIFORNIA 

Dear Bob, 

~nifeb ~fafes ~enafe 
WASHINGTON, DC 20510-0504 

February 28, 2002 

I want to thank you for all your participation at the 
National Cancer Act press conference. You did a great job and I 
really appreciate it. I feel so strongly about this bill and I hope 
you will continue to work hard to get this legislation passed and 
signed ~r-.ta law. 

Thank you again for you participation and support. 

ersonal regards, 
• 
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